
 

Nursery Newsletter  

Friday 14th February 2025 

 

Happy Friday! We can’t believe how fast this half term passed.  

 

We have had another wonderful week in Nursery, the children have enjoyed our Valentine's 

themed activities. We have made some lovely heart handprint pictures, lots of valentines 

colouring and even heart biscuits on Thursday. We also had lots of valentines themed 

counting and fine motor activities.  

 

The children amazed me during their Spanish session with Miss Saez on Thursday. I cannot 

believe how quickly they are picking up the Spanish words. Their singing to the ‘Hello’ song 

was so lovely to hear.  

 

During our Outdoor Learning session on Wednesday, we took Maggie and went on a treasure 

hunt. The children had to find little treasures on the ground to add to their Journey Sticks. 

Maggie was more interested in trying to take Miss Bardsley's stick! 

 

In their French lesson on Wednesday with Madame Tourigny, the children started to learn 

the names of all different types of fruits.  

 

Nursery Notices  

School closes today at 3.10 for all pupils (Late Stay will be open as usual) and will reopen 

again on Monday 24th February. Our Non-Term-Time Nursery and Kindergarten provision will 

be open next week from 7: 30 am - 5.00 pm for all who have booked on. I will upload the menu 

for next week to Tapestry later on today.  

 

Our topic for next half term is ‘Pirates’. We will hopefully be having a Pirate Party towards 

the end of the term (pirate costumes optional,) date yet to be confirmed, but I will let you 

know.  

 

World Book Day The school will be celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 5th March. 

As we have various classes out that day we won't be asking the whole school to dress as 

their favourite book character. However, Miss Bardsley loves World Book Day and has 

already bought everything to make her costume, so we will be dressing up in Nursery! 

We would like the children to come dressed as a character from a Julia Donaldson book. Miss 

Bardsley, Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith and Miss Saez have a group themed costume planned!  

 

We hope you have a great half term and look forward to seeing everyone after the holiday.  

 

Miss Bardsley, Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith and Miss Saez 
  

 

 


